
 
 
TO:        PANDA BEAR FAMILIES 
 
FROM:    PANDA BEAR CLASSROOM 
 
 
     We hope you are enjoying your family time!  Time is moving so 
quickly as we move into December 2015.  Our first semester just 
sailed past.  Our discussions for the next several weeks will be about 
family celebrations and gratitude.  Please feel free to come into our 
classroom if you wish to share any special tradition, recipe, or craft 
idea with the children. As you review the family photos, you will 
appreciate the excitement at our Thanksgiving celebration. We are 
grateful that all of you so graciously attended either in the morning 
time slot or in the afternoon.  We understand that many schedules are 
filled with busy commitments.  Thank you again for making our 
Father's Day/Special Friends and Family a special day for your 
children. There are some adorable pictures attached for your 
enjoyment! 
 
     The weather has changed dramatically over this holiday break.  We 
are hopeful to see the sun again when we return to school on 
Monday.  The consistent rain over the weekend has forced many of us 
to be indoors.  Looking ahead to next week, we are going to have 
some sun with colder temperatures.  Please make certain your child 
arrives with appropriate gear to be outdoors in the colder 
temperatures.  All of us appreciate our outdoor time. 
 
      We have some new children joining our Panda Bear classroom 
second semester.  We will send you information about our new friends, 
as we get closer to the date.  It is very exciting to welcome our new 
classmates into our group. 
 
      Again, thank you for sharing your wonderful children with us!  We 
look forward to a busy and active December! 
 
Best, 
 
Marsha and Chona 
 



Important Dates: 
NO SCHOOL (HOLIDAY BREAK) - December 17, 2015 – January 4, 
2016 
	

	


